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Celebration Assembly 

We have a Celebration Assembly on Fridays at 3pm. Please see 

below the dates for the rest of this term. All Parents and other 

family members are welcome to attend. We hope you can join us! 

            30th November, 7th December 2018, 11th January 2019. 
 
 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
 

We raised £117.93 for Children in Need thank you to everyone 
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SHOW AND SHARE Friday 14
th

 December   3pm to 3.30pm 

 
The children would love you to come into school for Show and Share 

so that they can share their learning and work with you. If you are 
unable to attend, another adult family member could come instead. 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------         

READING SESSION FOR PARENTS 

 

 
On Monday 10th December, Parents are invited into school to have a 
short session on Guided Reading from 9-9.15am which will provide 

useful information about the sorts of questions children are expected 
to answer when they are reading and how Parents can support this 

when hearing children read at home. 
Parents can then go into their child’s class from 9.15-9.45am and see 

a Guided Reading session taking place so that they can see it in 
practice. 

 
We really hope that as many Parents can attend this event as possible 

as they will find it useful. 
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Attendance in School so far 

 
  
For your information, please find below the current % attendance for the whole 

school and each year group (target 96.6%). 
YEAR GROUP SKIPSEA 

FS2 92.00% 

Y1 97.68% 

Y2 94.71% 

Y3 99.06% 

Y4 95.28% 

Y5 95.91% 

Y6 96.93% 

Whole school 96.18% 

NUMBER OF PUPILS 

WITH 100% attendance this 

year 

20 

NUMBER OF PUPILS 

BELOW 90% 

6 

NUMBER OF PUPILS 

BELOW 95% 

16 

NUMBER OF PUPILS 

LATE BUT BEFORE 

9.30AM 

4 

NUMBER OF PUPILS 

LATE BUT AFTER 9.30AM 

4 

NUMBER OF PUPILS ON 

ATTENDANCE OR 

PUNCTUALITY ACTION 

PLAN 

0 

 
 
OTHER THINGS THAT ARE HAPPENING/DATES FOR DIARIES: 

 

30
th

 November- Class 2 at Wawne Forest School all day-children need to be 

dressed appropriately for these sessions please 

4
th

 December 6pm Full Governing Body meeting at Hornsea Burton 

6
th

 December –Years 3 and 4 Pedestrian Skills training 

7
th

 December- Class 3 at Wawne Forest School all day-children need to be 

dressed appropriately for these sessions please 



10
th

 December 9-9.15am Session for Parents about Reading and then chance to 

go see it in action in your child’s class (9.15-9.45am) 

12
th

 December Christmas Dinner for pupils and staff 

 
13

th
 December afternoon FS2/KS1 production - Hey Ewe 

14
th

 December morning FS2/KS1 production – Hey Ewe 

18
th

 December 10am Whole School Christmas service at Skipsea Methodist 

Chapel 

20
th

 December Class 1 Party afternoon 

21
st
 December Classes 2 and 3 Party afternoon 

 
21

st
 December Children and staff break up for Christmas holidays 3.30pm 

 
School reopens to pupils on Tuesday 8

th
 January 2019 (training day 7

th
 

January) 

 

 

 

 
Lottery Winners since the last newsletter 

 

No winners 5 rollovers 

 

Well done everyone and thank you for your continued support! 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.lancashiretelegraph.co.uk/resources/images/4301480/&imgrefurl=http://www.lancashiretelegraph.co.uk/news/13952497.Lottery_jackpot_rolls_over_to___15_6m_after_technical_glitch_causes_delay/&h=1380&w=1399&tbnid=jjhj2BYzYuGYMM:&docid=GbVoHjjFoh3qcM&ei=5tiLVvDcHIT9UJuGqsAL&tbm=isch&ved=0ahUKEwjw54qz9pLKAhWEPhQKHRuDCrgQMwgkKAcwBw


 

 

 

TIME TO CELEBRATE 
Since the last newsletter, the following pupils have received certificates: 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

Class 1 Beau, Isabelle R,  

Class 2 Lily, Chloe, Harley 

Class 3 Georgia, Sammy, Samuel 

 

SHINING STARS 

FSU –  Isabelle W,  

 

IMPROVERS OF THE WEEK 

Class 1  Archie, Beau.  

Class 2  Luke, Cayden, Ronnie 

Class 3  Courtney. Leah, Declan 

  

TEAMPOINT STARS 

Class 1 Wyatt, Freya 

Class 2 Edward, Harley,  

Class 3 Isabel, Samuel,  

  

LUNCHTIME AWARD – Annabelle, Logan, Harry 

 

KINDNESS AWARD – Kian, Beau, Samuel,  

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

Class 1 Freya, Cassidy,  

Class 2 Edward, Aidan,  

Class 3 Isabel, Samuel 
 

Pen Licence 

Since the last newsletter, the following children have been given a pen licence:- 

 

Leah, Archie R,  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



 MEDICAL 

 

Inhalers – if your child needs to have an inhaler in school please do not send 

it in their book bags.  It needs to be dropped off at the office and the 

necessary paperwork filled in. 

 

Medication – if your child needs to have medication in school it needs to be 

dropped off at the office and the necessary paperwork filled in.  Only 

prescription medicines with a pharmacy label (date and with the childs name 

on it) can be accepted.  Cough sweets cannot be accepted in school as these 

are classed as a non-prescription drug. 


